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In accordance with past decisions of the States, the Finance and Economics Committee undertakes a regular survey to
establish the numbers of persons engaged by undertakings in the Island. Up until March 1998, this survey had been
conducted every six months, but it is now conducted quarterly.
 
The manpower returns for 30th September 1998 have been analysed to show the total number of persons engaged, broken
down into the following categories -
 
                             (a)       working principals;
                             (b)       full-time employees;
                             (c)       part-time employees,
 
 and by the main areas of employment.
 
The principal results of this analysis indicate that -
 
                             (1)       the number of persons engaged full-time, including working principals, on 30th September was 38,057 - a

decrease of 1,201 on the figure for 30th June 1998 (39,258) - see Appendix 1;



 
                             (2)       the number of persons engaged part-time, including working principals, on 30th September was 9,003 - a

decrease of 647 on the figure for 30th June 1998 (9,650);
 
                             (3)       the changes in the total number of persons engaged in full-time and part-time jobs in the various employment

categories over the period March to June 1998 and June to September 1998 are attached as Appendix 2.
Unfortunately, as there is no “September” information for previous years, no conclusions can be made, other
than by commenting that the overall reduction is what would normally be expected towards the end of the
summer season.

 
The manpower survey presently being undertaken for 31st December 1998 will allow meaningful comparisons to be drawn
on six months’ operation of the amended Law.
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